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Welcome to the AEPhi Rho
Chapter Newsletter! This
monthly email will keep
you updated on anything
and everything related to
our chapter. Enjoy
reading! 

LML,  Sydney Bass
Journalism Chair PC ‘23
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Monthly Newsletter
This Month’s Update

Member spotlights, upcoming events, and much more!

In this newsletter you will find:
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The second we met we just knew
we would be best friends for life.
We never realized how much we
needed each other until we
became roommates. During rush,
we knew we would support each
other unconditionally during the
process. Not only are we best
friends and roommates, we
became sisters!!! Joining AEPhi
was the best decision of our lives,
as we valued all the same things,
love, friendship, and truly being
able to be yourself in every
situation. AEPhi gave us our home
away from home and we are
forever grateful for OSU for
bringing us together and AEPhi.”

Xoxo, Charley & Sydni <3

“I chose AEPhi because I felt the most
connected and welcomed by the girls in
the chapter. When walking into the house
each round of rush I knew this was home.
It was always so comfortable and natural
and I always left with a smile on my face!”
Xoxo, Alex <3

“During recruitment I met amazing girls
that made me feel so at home. I knew
that joining AEPhi would provide me
with opportunities to make not only
new friends, but lifelong sisters. I am so
happy with my decision and truly have
AEPhi to thank for all the new
experiences and friends I have made.”

Xoxo, Carly <3

New Member Spotlights



Big Little Baskets & Beds 



Upcoming Events

New Member Meeting at Alpha Epsilon Phi House 3/3/24
Date Party At Fourth Street Taproom @ 9:00pm 3/7/24

Greek Week Basketball Tournament at RPAC @ 9am-1pm
Variety Show 3/24/24

Greek Week Craft Night at Creative Arts Room @ 5-7pm 3/29/24
Greek Week Fashion Show in Hitchcock Hall @ 5:30-9pm 3/20/24

Phi Trotters at RPAC @ 12pm-4pm 3/20/24

Abroad Adventures

For the past two months, I have had the amazing
opportunity of studying abroad in Florence, Italy.
Being able to explore the city through my walks to
class, museum visits and coffee, food, & wine
tastings has opened my eyes to the differences in
life here and my life at home. On the weekends,
I’ve been able to paraglide in Switzerland, visit
family in Prague, and watch Carnivale parades in
Venice. I am so grateful for these experiences and
I can’t wait for what’s to come in the next two
months. 

LML, Talia Moses

As much as I love Columbus, London is
truly such a special city and I have been
having the most amazing time so far! I feel
immensely lucky to be able to be able to
share this experience with my best friends
and sisters! I have seen so much of the
world and grown as a person in just a few
short weeks. I truly didn’t know how badly I
needed this experience and I can’t wait for
what’s in store!

LML, Abby Passarella


